
 
Waldorf University: End-of-Year Giving

During this season of gratitude and celebration, we are so glad you are part of our
community. We are grateful to have such incredible support from alumni and friends of our
institution. Thank you for being in our community of advocates, donors, well-wishers, and

volunteers.

For 2024 year tax-deductible gifts:

As you plan your 2024 year-end gifts, consider including Waldorf University in your
charitable giving. Your support—through IRAs, appreciated stocks, property, or other
contributions—makes a lasting impact on our students and their futures.

Online gifts must be made before midnight Central time December 31. (Waldorf.edu
and click on “Give" at the top of the page).

Please initiate stock and securities transfers by December 26 to make sure we
receive your gift in 2024. 

Donor Advised Funds and Qualified Charitable Distributions from IRAs must be
postmarked 12/31.

Gifts by mail must be postmarked by 12/31. 

Instructions for different gift types and contact information for help is online here, or you
may contact us at foundation@waldorf.edu, and 641-585-8144.

Make Your Online Gift

Holiday Greetings from the Office of Engagement &



Advancement!

Engagement & Advancement Team, L-R: Theo Schoneman 2020, Severin Roberts, Sheryl Barbour, & Rod Schultz

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

2025 is going to be another fantastic year for Waldorf University.

Thank you!

Ms. Severin M. Roberts
Vice President for Engagement and Advancement for Waldorf University
Executive Director of the Waldorf Lutheran College Foundation
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